
Dear Sir/Madam . I am writing to object to the planning application to build 200 new 
houses to the south east of East Hanney. This area is frequently flooded, hence the 
fact that there is an old mill there. The land is also of archaeological interest. Has 
there been an environmental impact report done.? There are otters and voles there 
and possibly other species. The traffic on the A338 is already very congested and this 
will only get worse with these extra houses. Already all the children from the village 
have to be driven to Harwell to school. In view of all these facts I hope this plan goes 
no further. Yours faithfully. Anne Egerton  
 


